August 7, 1940

Honorable Cordell Hull,
Secretary of Btate,
Washington, D.C,
Sirs
At the suggestion of the Honorable G}
Messeramith I am sending vou herewith the ¢
gorrespondencet
1) Copy of a letter £2
Chef de Cabinea!;,l
Mr. Raoul Richir
of 3ofinaj ‘

2 1 recelved from
Former Premier

gggrriedly written note which my Bpanish
3egRetary Y /me of his impressions on
he'\PDwesent A¥tuation in Spain.

X J.é@

Very truly yours,

DH MG Dannle Heineman.

fnclosures,




